
Auxiliary members as we all see and experience, the days 

are flying by and before we know it, we will be ending our 

reporting year for 2023-2024.  Again, as we know each 

Program Chairman is called upon to answer certain 

questions surrounding the goals of their individual 

programs.  As your Hospital Chairman I will need this 

valuable information from you regarding the activities you 

have embraced during the year to fill out this information 

for the Department, who must then share with our National Organization. 

I need your help….I need your support…….I need your answers to complete this 

task.  As you enter your reporting into our online program, I ask that you reflect 

on what you have done under the Hospital Program during the year as outlined 

below……..(whether at VAMC, WRJ, NHVH or your community facilities) 

1. Number of Auxiliary members that volunteered at any VA and/or non-VA 

medical facility. (Auxiliary member to be counted one time only per year.)  

2. Total number of hours that Auxiliary members volunteered at any VA and/or 

non-VA medical facility.  

3. Total number of hours that Sponsored Volunteers and/or students 

volunteered under the VFW Auxiliary sponsorship and supervision at any VA 

and/or non-VA medical facility.  

4. Number of Auxiliaries that promoted, participated or hosted any activity 

listed below in any way that your Auxiliary was able to do: 

• Honors Escort  

• National Salute to Veteran Patients-Valentines for Veterans  

• Veterans Health Care (VHA)  

• Women Veterans Health Care Program  

5. Number of Auxiliaries that promoted, participated or co-hosted with their 

VFW Post, any activity listed below: 

• Honors Escort 

 • National Salute to Veterans Patients-Valentines for Veterans  



• Veterans Health Care (VHA)  

• Women Veterans Health Care Program  

6. Total dollar amount spent on all Hospital Program related items and/or projects 

(which also include any that I have promoted as Hospital Chairman i.e. school 

bags, Christmas wishes, baby shower, Thanksgiving Baskets…… 

 

 

 

 

As we all realize the Hospital Program has endured many hurdles thru the past 

few years, but we continually come together, use outside the box thinking, unique 

and original ideas to embrace the goals of this program which only requires your 

time, your heart and your commitment to embrace our Veterans by “Challenging 

the Needs of Our Veterans” simply by “Banding Together for Our Veterans”. 

The time has now come to reflect all that you have done for 2023-2024 and 

share it by stepping up and reporting it under the Hospital Program and stand 

proud for all that you have done, I know I sure am and  

 

 Thank You for all You Do! 
  Madeline Dreusicke, Hospital Chairman 

 


